
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

This is to inform you that a fake notice/letter related to commencement 

of lecture series program for selected Marine Specialist (NCPOR) 

Internship Program at Goa University and to make payment of Rs. 

5000/- as fees to attend this Lecture Series, is being circulated on Social 

Media (WhatsApp) with the name of Directorate of Internship, 

Incubation and Industry Partnerships (DI3P) of Goa University using 

letter head of the Goa University. The said fake Notice is attached as 

Annexure I. 

 

In this regard, it is clarified that the Goa University has not issued any 

notice/letter, and the said notice/letter and content therein circulated 

on Social Media (WhatsApp) is fake.  

Therefore, all stakeholders are requested not to fall prey to such fake 

notices. Any suspicious notices/letters received may be brought to the 

notice of the Public Relations Section via mail arpr@unogoa.ac.in 

 

      Issued by 

Public Relations Section, 

Goa University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annexure I 

 

 


